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Chapman, DJ

From: Burns, William A.

Sent:  Wednesday, December 22, 2010 3:28 PM
To: Chapman, DJ; King, John W.

Ce: Hupp, Mike W.

Subject: RE: TA Dump Approval

Fteet approves these specs...Metry Christmas!

--—-0riginal Message---—

From: Chaprman, D]

Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 2:12 PM
To: Burns, William A.; King, John W,

Cc: Hupp, Mike W,

Subject: TA Dump Approval

Please approve the attached specifications for fwo tandem axle dump trucks. These will replace BT18789
and 18790.

Tharnk you.

DJ Chapman

Sewer Maintenance Operations Center
614-645-6706

614-645-8893 fax
dichapman@columbus.gov

1/6/2011



